
  
 
Recall Notice: Vitamin B12 
 
Effective: June 13, 2025 
 
Details: RV Pharma DBA Vita Warehouse LLC. is voluntarily recalling Welby Vitamin B12 due to potential an 
undeclared peanut allergen. Upon discovery, ALDI immediately removed impacted products from store 
shelves. 

 
Product Description: 

Product Name Packaging Lot Code UPC Code 

Vitamin B12 140 count bottle 2480446601 4099100290868 

  

Affected Region(s): Select ALDI stores in Alabama, Arkansas, Arizona, California, Connecticut, Washington 
D.C. Delaware, Florida, Georgia, Iowa, Illinois, Indiana, Kansas, Kentucky, Massachusetts, Maryland, 
Michigan, Minnesota, Missouri, Mississippi, North Carolina, Nebraska, New Hampshire, New Jersey, Nevada, 
New York, Ohio, Oklahoma, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, South Carolina, South Dakota, Tennessee, Texas, 
Virginia, Vermont, Wisconsin and West Virginia. 
  
Supplier: RV Pharma DBA Vita Warehouse LLC 
 
What Customers Should Do: Discard the product immediately or return it to their local store for a full 
refund.  

 
Questions: Contact 1-855-214-0100 Monday through Friday 7:30 AM – 4:00 PM EST  

 
Members of the Media: Contact ALDIPR@zenogroup.com for additional information. 
 


